COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

13th August, 1935,

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to your letter of the 28th June last respecting
your steamer "NASSA", I beg to acquaint you that the Committes
have had before them today & report received from the Soclety's
Surveyors at Rotterdam, who have held a Modified Specisl Survey.

In view of the wessel's condition as now reported, the
Committee have agreed to the vessel's class remaining undisturbed
for a period of 6 months beyond the year of grace, namely
until the end of Januery next.

The Surveyors also report that the Boiler Survey has been
held at this time, and the Committee have accordingly assigned
fo the vessel a notation of B.S. 7,35,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Hessrs.The Anglo-Saxon Petroleum Co. s Btd.,,
St.Helen's Court,
Leadenhall Street,
LONDON, E.C.3.




